
January Newsletter

Outside Playtime for Winter:

We will have brief playtimes as long as
the temperature remains above 32 

degrees.  Please remember to bring any 
necessary items: heavier coats, hats, 

mittens.

Please, LABEL all belongings.

If your child is too sick to play outside, we 
recommend you keep your child home.

MLLP will close at 3pm on Tuesday, December 31st  and will be CLOSED 

Wednesday, January 1st  for the New Year Holiday. 

 Happy New Year!!!! 

It’s almost tax time.  Tax 
statements will be sent out 

electronically.  Please stop by 
the front desk if your 

information has changed.  
MLLP has until January 31st 
to provide you with these 

forms.

It’s that season and inclement weather is upon us.  MLLP will send out 
messages to our families on Procare to inform you of any closings, delayed 

openings or early closings.  Postings will also be on our Facebook page, 
KNWA or 40/29.

Thank you to all of the 

parents for the 

wonderful gifts for the 

school and our teachers!

Upcoming Events
Jan 1 – CLOSED

Jan 15 – National Hat Day
Jan 20 – Martin Luther 

King Jr. Day-We are OPEN
Jan 25 – Chinese New Year – 

Year of the Snake

SKY Club parents: If your child will be attend the full day on January 
20th (MLK Jr. day) please let the office know.
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